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11 February 2022 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 

Food tasting related to key stage 1 topic 
We are delighted to announce that we have organised a food-tasting week for all children in key stage 1. 
 

This term’s topic is ‘The Snail and the Whale’.  The children have been enjoying a range of different work 
related to this book including some geography work associated with the snail and the whale’s journey. 
 

The children have been learning about the seven continents of the world.  
 

From Monday 14th February to Friday 18th February, the children will have the opportunity to taste a 
range of foods from each of these seven continents. 
 

The foods we intend to offer the children over the course of the week are as follows- 
 

• Pasta from Europe; 
• Hot Dogs from North America; 
• Mango from South America; 
• Prawn Crackers from Asia; 
• Pita and humus from Africa; 
• Pineapple from Oceania;  
• Antarctica proved to be a little tricky so we decided to have a penguin biscuit as a treat! 

 

All of the foods will be offered to your child, but please be reassured that it will be entirely their choice if 
they wish to try them. 
 

We think this is a lovely opportunity for the children and we are really looking forward to sharing some 
treats with them over the next week. 
 

Please let your child’s class teacher know if your child has any allergies to any of the above foods.  
 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs Bell and Miss Neal 
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